
Liberty Utilities
Sarah B. Knowlton

Assistant General Counsel
Phone: 603-328-2794

E-Mail: sarah.knowlton@libertyutilwes.com

November 7, 2013

By Overnight and Electronic Mail
NHPUC ~0U0E~ ‘12 i~i

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: DM 13-252; Objections to Public Utility Assessments

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Granite State Electric Company and EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc. both
d!b/a Liberty Utilities, I enclose an original and six copies of Liberty Utilities’ Petition to
Intervene in the above-captioned docket. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Very truly yours,
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Sarah B. Knowlton

Enclosures
cc: Service list


